CANADA

OQttawa, September 21, 1938.

C. Mortimer Bezeau, Esq.,
12 Ellen Street East,

Kitchener, Ontario.
Dear lMr. Bezeau:

The Prime lMinister has asked me to
acknowledge the receipt of your letter of September
the 20th, and to let you know that he is glad to
learn that his policy in the present crisis in
international affairs commends itself to your
judgment. He much appreciastes your having given

him this expression of your views.

Yours faithfully,
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H. R. L. Henry,
Privete Secretary.
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